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IT Committee

From: Napualani Kitashima <napua1217@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 7:22 PM

To: IT Committee

Subject: IT-35 STOP SIGN ON HAIKU ROAD (HAIKU)

Attachments: StopSignPetition#4.pdf; StopSignPetition#2.pdf; StopSignPetition#3.pdf;

StopSignPetition#1.pdf

Aloha council members! I have attached a petition for the opposition of the stop sign. There are 83 signatures. I spoke
directly to almost every individual on this petition. If you have any questions please feel free to ask. I would like to share
that out of all the people I've asked to sign the petition in opposition, only two were in support. Their complaints were
that no one stops at the stop sign coming down from Kokomo and I gave both of them a chance to sign in support and
they chose not to. This is your local Ha'iku community. Many of them are from families that have been in Ha'iku for
generations. Mahalo for your time!! Hope to meet you all in Ha'iku! Malama pono! ~ Napualani Kitashima
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